
      

Seniors for Seniors 

 

 

 

 

 

CBR wishes you and  

  your Families a        

   Nub Waggin’  

 Happy Holiday  

     Season!!  
 

 

 

Have you got your CBR 2011 Calendars yet? 

They make a great gift for the holidays! 

This year’s theme is “Extreme Makeovers”   

Cost $15 

Email Georgia.vince@att.net to order TODAY! 

 
           
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

CBR has started an exciting new program for Florida's senior residents. 

We will waive adoption fees for CBR dogs that are 6 years and older 

for qualifying applicants who are age 60 or older. 

                                                                                                           

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Baby Casey Buster  

   

CBR NEWSLETTER 
Coastal Boxer Rescue of Florida, INC.    Volume 4   www.coastalboxers.org 

                  PLEASE HELP  

Coastal Boxer Rescue is in dire need of 

foster homes.  Any previous adopters 

and foster homes please consider 

helping our pups until their forever 

homes can be found 

DONATIONS NEEDED! 
As this Holiday Season 

approaches please 

remember  

Coastal Boxer Rescue!  

We are in desperate 

need of donations so we 

can continue to help 

many sick, broken and 

homeless boxers. All 

donations are tax 

deductible. 

 

 

As you and your families 

shop online remember to 

use iGive for online 

purchases. Every 

purchase you make 

through iGive means a 

donation for Coastal 

Boxer Rescue of Florida, 

Inc. Clink on the link 

below to be taken to the 

registration page. 

http://www.igive.com/w

elcome/index.cfm 

 

 

 

"Acquiring a dog may be 

the only opportunity a 

human ever has to 

choose a relative.” 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

  
JANURARY 7,2011 

Run for the Animals  
Okeeheelee Park,  

West Palm Beach 7a-3p 
 

February 27,2011 
Mardi Paws in the Park 

Cocoa Riverfront 
 

MARCH 26, 2011 
South Florida Pet Expo 

Florida Fairground 
 10a-6p 

southfloridapetexpo.com 

 

 

 

mailto:Georgia.vince@att.net
http://www.coastalboxers.org/pages/boxer1.php?dog_id=C10-101A
http://www.coastalboxers.org/pages/boxer1.php?dog_id=C10-118A
http://www.coastalboxers.org/pages/boxer1.php?dog_id=C10-113A
http://www.igive.com/welcome/index.cfm
http://www.igive.com/welcome/index.cfm


       Mitzvah Day Adopt a thon 
Doing Good Deeds Day  

We had a great turn out for 

Bowling for Boxers! Over 60 in 

attendance and we raised 

almost $2,000.  

 

Special thanks to all who 

came out and a very special 

thanks to Adrienne 

Charbonneau for helping to 

arrange this successful event 

for CBR. 
 

CBR YEAR-END RECAP 

OF OUR FAVORITE EVENTS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Temple Beth El in Boca Raton hosted CBR as the main charity on Mitzvah Day!  CBR was the 

center of attention at the event with all of our sweet and lovable foster boxers in attendance.  

  

Casey, Sophie, Athena and Dewey were out for this event and they got great exposure! 

Thank you to all who attended!  65 CBR 2011 Calendars were sold, and we collected over 

$1,400.00 during the event!! 

 

BOWLING FOR BOXERS!! 

PRIZES!    RAFFLES!    BEER!    PIZZA!    BOWLING! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
December 4, 2010 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We want to say a special thank you to all who came out to 

Boxer Bash. It was a HUGE success! We raised a whopping 

$5,500 and had a great day with furry friends and humans 

alike. Over 400 people and over 150 boxers came to support 

our cause! A Very Special Thank You to Angie Friers and her 

Boxer Bash Committee without all of your hard work we 

could have never made this event such a success. 

 

SAVE THE DATE for the 2011 Boxer Bash scheduled for 
December 3rd, 2011 



 

CBR is in desperate need of foster homes! Foster homes are our most limiting 

factor when it comes to saving boxers. Being a foster parent is one of the 

most rewarding experiences. Please consider fostering or passing 

information along to family and friends about fostering for CBR.  

You will save lives and bring love to new forever families! 

 

VOLUNTEER – ADOPT – FOSTER – DONATE!  
Help us help them! 

  
 

                             150 Boxers 

                               In 2010 

 

 

 

                 
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

This year at Boxer Bash we were honored to have three great volunteers in attendance that 

have been fostering, transporting, working events, and making boxer adoptions happen for 

a long time.  Awards were presented at the Bash for 10 Years of Service to: 

 

 

Darlene Baker       Ellie Burt   Carol Delaney 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

10 Years of Service! 



 

e encourage you to use this list of vendors throughout the 

year, they have helped CBR by donating time, space, 

proceeds and products for CBR to have wonderful events              

and items to raise money for our furry friends! 
Florida Today 

Fetch Pet Care 

Central Brevard Humane Society 

Animal Emergency & Critical Care Vet 

Invisible Fence, 

Furry Kidz Bakery, 

Select Sailings 

Animal Love 

Petco 

Green Acres Bowling Alley 

Bass Pro Shops Outdoor World 

Temple Beth El 

Barnes and Noble 

         Merrick Dog Foods 

 
 

 

W 

President – Georgia Vince 

Vice President – Angie Friers 

Secretary – Open 

Treasurer – Carol Delaney 

Director – Open 

Director – Ellie Burt 

Director – Darlene Baker 

Director – Niki Arntz 

A NOTE FROM CBR’s PRESIDENT: 

Rescue work is bitter sweet. Today I transported the 

sweetest boxer girl named Buttercup who was the victim 

of an embedded collar-someone simply neglected to 

increase the size of the collar as she grew, but they didn't 

forget how to get her pregnant, and sell her puppies for 

their own profit. I am so glad we could help her find a 

new way of life- with happiness, compassion and love! 

And to finish off the day, I filed an adoption contract for 

a boxer to officially become part of a family...Home for 

the Holidays...and the proud new boxer dad thanked ME 

for finding him a great dog! Well that was just a little 

extra bonus....they are all great dogs...just ask me, I will 

find YOU one! Happy New Year! ~Georgia 

 


